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We love, value and respect each other. 

  

5th February 2021 
Dear Parents, 
I hope that you and your families are safe and well. We continue to be amazed and impressed with the 
work that all of our children are completing at the moment. It is great to see work displayed around 
school that has been completed both at home and in the classroom. I hope and pray that it will be very 
soon that we can come together as a school community once again. In the meantime, huge thanks to 
you all for the wonderful work that you are doing. 
 
Please do share the words of the Cafod prayer below with your family. We shared this with all of the 
children at the Celebration Assembly this afternoon. The words are so very poignant. 
 
Dear Lord, 
At this time of pandemic, 
Let us foster respect and solidarity with others, especially those who are weak or poor. 
Let us remain calm and ignore unsubstantiated rumours. 
Let us take advantage of living together as a family. 
Let us attend to moments of prayer. 
Let us cultivate responsibility, patience and hope. 
Amen. 
(Prayer adapted from a radio message from Rodolfo Valenzuela Núñez, Bishop of La Verapaz, 
Guatemala) 
 
Please can I remind parents that all of the home learning activities for the week are in the ‘Classes’ 
section of the website? They are placed here on a Sunday night around 6pm. Each teacher ensures 
that all of the information that parents need is placed on here. If you do have any problems then 
please do use the class email address which is on the sheet too. Staff will respond to emails from 
3.30pm until 5pm each day. The school office staff are also happy to help with any questions that you 
have. 

We do still have a small number of laptops available if these can used by any families. Please do get in 
touch with the school office if you would like to borrow one. 

Wishing you all a happy and safe week ahead. May God bless you all. 

Yours sincerely, 

CM Craig 

CM Craig (Mrs) 
Headteacher 
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